From: "State of Maryland" <lauri.mcgquire@maryland.gov>
Date: Mar 16, 2017 6:52 PM

Subject: Contract Award Notification(State of Maryland)
To:

Cc:

Dear Vendor

You have been shortlisted for a Contract project with us. Can you make your refundable
holding security bid anytime soon? Find Below our banking information and use “State of
Maryland Contract Bid’ as Reference for your payment.

Facilitate an electronic payment with your bank to;
ROUTING # : EEEEEE
ACCT #: N

Thank you.

Regards,

Laura A. McGuire

Assistant Secretary, Procurement & Logistics
(410)767-7522

State of Maryland

301 West Preston.,

Baltimore, MD 21201-2305
lauri.mcguire@maryland.gov




